
On behalf of the team, I'd like to extend my sincerest gratitude for all the assistance the Complex
provided during our time with you.

I will be in touch in the future about the progression of the project, and many thanks again for your
recommendations and suggestion of contacting Fringe Lab. I am considering taking a break from
coMORBID to do some further work on our previous project, A History of Madness in Ireland. I think you
are correct in saying that the provision we received from the Complex will be a great resource in sourcing
future funding from alternative bodies, and it has been invaluable for each of us creatively.

Many thanks again, I'll be in contact in the future about the project as it progresses!

Tadhg


